To whom it may concern,

Last year, after sending letters several times requesting the closure of the foundation, the
notification finally arrived, but it was not until January 2024, when | was preparing tc pay the
annual fee, that | realized that officer J Dennis , 'CLOSE’ the wrong Company

We had two foundations, the first | cpened by me, INCREBIBLE KIDS FOUNDATION/
W20000016544 and then INCREDIBLE KIDS FOUNDATlON INC/N200004438 which was
opened correctly by a company specialized in foundations.

| sent the documents and the check with the correct information for the dissolution of
INCREDIBLE KIDS FOUNDATION / W20000016544, but the official in charge of his
Harwritirig wrotesthe virong-numbertan the document and closad. the.wrong Company.

| i “Writing to you to' sée how we-can® cerect thiss fortunate evenbionus, hecause w2 are,
working to obtain our first Grant, for a project with chlldren and we find ourselvas in this
situation.

| thank whoever takes the case and can help us, | attach a copy of the documents sent and the
proof of the error.

| remain attentive to the steps to follow. R
Thank you RRLILL
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Jilenny Porras
305-9868966
Incredible Kids Foundation, INC



